Debra Thompson

_ A
From: Ambre Burrell <ambreburrell@hotmail.com>
Sent: _ Monday, April 27, 2020 1:52 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Vague mandates

Dear Assembly -
Addressing your newest mandate. Im trying to figure out if you are truly giving authority to rip people
out of their homes if they don't choose to go to your quarantine sites or if it's just another quickly

thrown together overreach..

Your newest mandate needs much clearer language on who you are giving authority to have forcibly
removed from their homes and taken to a quarantine site. (Which should be NOONE)

Also - the idea that hospital workers are going to quarantine at the Narrows inn is ridiculous.
This mandate needs to be voted down. Especially with the current verbiage.
Regards,

Ambre Burrell

Sent from my iPhone




